
BRAMBER PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Minutes of Planning Meeting on Wednesday 28th March 2018  

 in Beeding & Bramber Hall at 7.00.p.m. 

 

Present:  Councillors J Goddard (Chair), R Potter, N Stubbs, M Tilley, T Bignell 

Members of the public: 0 

Minutes: Cllr R Potter 

MINUTES 

1.  Apologies for Absence 

 Apologies were received and accepted from Cllrs Kitson, Goodall, Green and Croker. 

 

 2.  Declarations of Interest 

None for this meeting.   

 

 3. Questions from the Public 

No members of the public present 

 

4. Planning Applications 

The council considered the following applications: 

 

DC/18/0293 1 Castle Close, Bramber- Garage 

• Bramber Parish Council would have no objection to the detached garage if it were being 
used solely for private, residential purposes. However, the Council are concerned about the 
seeming use of the garage for business purposes in this residential Close and request advice 
from HDC Planning on this matter as they would have objected to an application for 
business use. 

• Bramber Parish Council are also very concerned about Mr Whistlers comments regarding 
the cameras attached to the extension to the bungalow which overlook his garden. In 
particular from a personal privacy aspect and would have made this point had an application 
been made for the extension. 

The Councils objection was proposed by Councillor Goddard and seconded by Councillor 
Bignell.  Agreed. 

 

 



DC/18/0445 St Mary’s Lodge, The Street, Bramber 

Bramber Parish Council have no objection to this application 

Proposed by Councillor Stubbs and seconded by Councillor Tilley. Agreed. 

 

DC/18/0378 Chantry, Sopers Lane, Bramber – construction of raised terrace to rear of dwelling. 

As this application was a late entry to the agenda it was decided to defer it to the next Planning 
Meeting to enable Council members to inspect the proposal before commenting. 

The meeting closed at 7.45 p.m. 

 

 

 

Signed:      Date: 

Chairman 

 

 

 

 


